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September 18, 2008
To Whom It May Concern:

Jefferson Davis County School District suffered extensive structural damage as a result of Hurricane
Katrina. Our institution was overwhelmed with trying to re-open while at the same time having to
compile the necessary documentation for our insurance and Federal Funding (FEMA) claims. In
desperate need of assistance, we retained the services of Scott M. Favre PA to assist us with our
insurance claim and FEMA Claim. By hiring Mr. Favre, we have saved valuable time and have been
able to move forward with our repairs.

Mr. Favre’s understanding of insurance policies and construction has enabled us to collect additional
insurance funds that were not originally offered to us by our insurance provider. On one occasion,
Mr. Favre was able to have our insurance company pay for the complete demolition and re-build of
one of our elementary school gymnasium buildings even though the insurance companies original
damage estimate did not include this.

Not having the knowledge of how to handle such a large insurance loss, early on, I placed the
majority of my trust with our insurance adjuster. I soon learned that my adjuster did not have our
best interest at hand. Immediately after retaining Mr. Favre, the direction of our claim moved in a
positive manner. Our claim no longer was one sided. Mr. Favre was able to properly identify all of
our damages and force the insurance company to move forward.

I am confident that Mr. Favre could greatly assist you with your claim. I have personally worked
with Mr. Favre and have been very delighted with his services. If you would like to speak with me
about Mr. Favre you can contact me at

Sincerely,

Mr. Allen Ray Dyess
Director of Operations



